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The Committee on Student and Campus Community (CSCC) has been meeting throughout the 

Spring semester to review and finalize several critical policies for our campus. This semester we 

completed and sent recommendations to Steering on the following policies: Social Media 

policy, Electronic Records Privacy and Access policy, and Safety of Minors policy. The Use of 

Campus Property policy has been completed and recommendations were sent to Steering 

during winter break. The Naming of Assets and Renaming of Streets policy tasked CSCC 

members with looking at ways to expand our physical diversity footprint on campus, and we 

are still working with leadership on moving recommendations from the committee forward. 

Finally, the Flexible Work Arrangement policy completed the governance process and a draft 

with recommendations was sent to Human Resources for final input prior to sending a 

complete recommendation to Steering.  


